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NOVEMBER 2024 

Additional sound protection is being built as part of 

the Mandurah Estuary Bridge Duplication project.  

Additional walls are being included on all four 

quadrants of the project: the north-eastern (Waterside 

Drive) and south-eastern (Waterlily Drive), north-

western (Leisure Way) and south-western (Seahawk 

Drive) quadrants of the bridge. 

The extended walls will protect privacy and provide 

additional noise buffering for residents on either side 

of the Mandurah Estuary Bridge to just east of Old 

Coast Road and just west of Leslie Street. 

“While the original design was compliant with State 

Planning Policy 5.4, the feedback from the community 

indicated that further protection was required,” Project 

Director Andrew Ives said. 

“We thank everyone who has been involved in the 

discussions that have led to this outcome.” 

The Mandurah Estuary Bridge Duplication Project is 

jointly funded by the Australian and Western Australian 

Governments. 

Further vegetation clearing will be required to 

accommodate the wall extension. The project is 

exploring opportunities to minimise the clearing 

footprint. 

The new walls will match the original noise wall design 

which will feature artwork by local WA artists.  Urban 

design elements previously shown to the public will be 

included in the additional wall design. 

Community pop-up 

The next step will be to provide an opportunity for the 

community to see up-to-date project plans and 

artwork concepts. 

A community pop-up session is taking place at Halls 

Head Central shopping centre on Thursday 21 

November, from 1pm-5pm. 

Further details about the wall construction will be 

communicated through the usual communications 

channels including the Mandurah Estuary Bridge 

Duplication Facebook page and our newsletters. 

More information is also included in the Noise Wall 

Fact Sheet. 

View the updated Project Map - additional walls. 

The media statement includes additional information. 

Further information 

Jointly funded by the Australian and Western 

Australian Governments, the $148.8 million Mandurah 

Estuary Bridge Duplication project is delivering a 

second, two-lane bridge on the south side of the 

existing structure to provide additional traffic lanes. 

A new four-metre-wide shared footpath will also be 

built to help the local community better access 

recreational activities. An accessible fishing platform 

will also be provided on the eastern foreshore. 
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